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Decision:  New Business:  Electric Bus Charging 
 
At its meeting of February 21, 2017, the Board struck out the recommendation in the 
New Business item and approved the following action: 
 
That the Chief Executive Officer be directed to evaluate before September 2017 the 
merits of electric buses and develop a strategy for the TTC, including consideration of a 
pilot project; and refer the CUTA motion for consideration in the development of this 
report. 
 
 

               

 


